
On Sunday 22
nd 

May the Dublin History Group held 

their “Open for Business “ Display as part of the 

South Australian History Festival. The event had to 

be downscaled due to the  Institute being used as a 

polling booth for the Federal Election the day before. 

It was great to see former residence  and locals 

attend to share their memories of stores in the area , 

the research folders started many a conversation. It 

is aways great to see our regulars, the Ralph family 

have been attending our events for many years now. 

As part of our areas of research this year we 

included Port Lorne although not in the hundred of 

Dublin its links to Wild Horse Plains are important. 

As we have done over the last 10 years we use the 

festivals as a focus of research for the 

year, the 2023 theme has yet to be 

decided suggestions would be 

welcome. 

Former Dublin resident    

Frank Szarmanski   

Alvin Jenkin enjoying the display and 

former Windsor resident  Peter Baker, 

his wife Betty  and their daughter, 

Hazel Ralph’s daughter , 

Merlene  going though the 

family photo album 

Thank  you to Philip Brow and Pat Thompson for taking photos 

for Dublin History Group Collection 


